
TRINITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
2022 ANNUAL MEETING 

Trinity’s 2022 Annual Meeting is scheduled for February 26, 2023 (after church – 11:45 am).   This is your 

opportunity to add your voice to the administrative affairs of the church.     Light refreshments and finger food 

snackies will be available prior to the onset of the meeting.    Annual Reports were due Jan. 29th and should be 

sent in as soon as possible, if not in yet.   

 

WANT A VISIT? 

Please be reminded that if a visit is required due to illness or other concerns, Trinity’s Minister, Dave 

Colwell, would be happy to do so.  Please contact the church office at 345-5621 (cell 807 285-3578) or 

davidmdiv@gmail.com 

 

ANNOUNCING:  A BAKELESS BAKE SALE FOR FEBRUARY 2023 

Traditionally, our incoming revenue in January is low as fundraising 

efforts have not yet begun.   Hence the organizing of a simple event – 

a BAKELESS BAKE SALE - to bring in some early funds. 

 

The procedure is simple… 

Enclose a monetary donation (labelled 

BAKE SALE) in an envelope and: 

 -  Mail it or drop it off in the Algoma Street Mailbox  or 

 -  Etransfer funds to donations@trinityunited.church  

 

Please send in donations by February 28, 2023.  They will be credited to your 

givings for this year.    

 

****************************************************************************************** 
IMMEDIATE HELP NEEDED….   

Planning needs to begin soon for the March 18th Flea Market and Rummage Sale.  Needed:  additional 1-2 

people willing to help with the planning and organizing.  Can you help? 

Tasks with include:   

- presale sorting (already started) 

- determining the merchandise tables to feature 

- obtaining key people to oversee the various tables  

- determining the best advertising procedure 

- assisting, where needed, with the setting up of items  

- being present on the sale day to assist as required. 

This is probably the easiest fundraising event to organize.  Two meetings usually required.  Previous detailed 

notes are on hand.  Contact Josie at 344-7302 if you are willing to help.   

mailto:donations@trinityunited.church


 

DONATION OF ITEMS WELCOME 

We are now starting to accept donations for the March 18th Flea Market & Rummage Sale.  The items listed 

below are needed…… all in good condition please.  Items should be brought in Tuesday, Thursday or Friday 

mornings and placed in the Assembly Room.  Needed: 

- clothing and accessories (purses, scarves, gloves, jewellery) for men, women, and children 

- furniture 

- housewares (glassware, china, small appliances, linens, pictures, decorative items, etc.)  

- hardware – tools, garden items, fixtures, luggage, shelving, large containers, jars, strollers, etc. 

- books – pocket books especially welcome.  Please no magazines or curriculum textbooks. 

- LP’s, CD’s & movies – no cassettes or VHS tapes 

- toys, games and craft supplies,  

- quality winter clothing and good jewellery is also being accepted for the November Nearly New 

Boutique.  

 

Call the church office if a pick-up is required.  (345-5621) 

 

 

OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

ST. PAUL’S MEN’S FELLOWSHIP DINNER 

Trinity men are invited to the Wednesday, February 8th Men’s dinner at St. Paul’s in Lunan Hall.    Fee is $10 

per person and starts at 5:00 pm.  Register ahead of time by contacting Deb in the St. Paul’s Office at 345-

5864.   All are welcome. 

 

ST. PAUL’S SENIOR LADIES’ LUNCH 

Trinity’s Senior Women are invited to attend St. Paul’s Senior Ladies’ monthly luncheon on Wednesday, 

February 15th in Lunan Hall starting at noon.  Cost is $10.00.  Register ahead of time by contacting Deb in the 

St. Paul’s Office at 345-5864.  Rides are available if needed. 

 

PINEGROVE’S ANNUAL FINNISH PANCAKE BRUNCH 

An invitation has been extended to everyone at Trinity to attend 

Pinegrove’s Annual Finnish Pancake Brunch which includes sausages, 

orange juice and beverage.   Let Joan in the Trinity Office know if you are 

interested and a few tables will be reserved for Trinity folk.  Freewill 

offering.  

 

Communication Committee 

 

 

 

January 30, 2023 


